Dear PM SVCTE student,

With the SBAC Testing, this is how it will affect your schedule. *As a reminder: once you arrive on campus, you are not allow to leave campus. Andrew Hill is a closed campus.* 

#### Monday, April 16

11th graders - you will:

- Be excused from SVCTE
- Attend your Andrew Hill Period 1-4 as scheduled

12th graders - you will:

- Testing during the testing period
- Be excused from SVCTE
- Attend your Andrew Hill Period 1-4 as scheduled

#### Tuesday, April 17

11th graders - you will:

- Test during the testing period
- Attend SVCTE as regularly scheduled

12th graders - you will attend SVCTE as regularly scheduled. You will not have Andrew Hill classes.

## Wednesday, April 18

11th graders - you will:

- Test during the testing period
- Attend SVCTE and your Andrew Hill P2-4 as scheduled
  - o Show this notice to your P4 teacher to be dismissed at 11:45am to take the bus to SVCTE
  - If you have a Period 1 class, you will be excused from Period 1. Check in with your Period 1 teacher to get the information you will be missing.

12th graders - you will attend SVCTE and your Andrew Hill P2-4 as scheduled.

- Show this notice to your P4 teacher to be dismissed at 11:45am to take the bus to SVCTE
- If you have a Period 1 class, you will be excused from Period 1. Check in with your Period 1 teacher to get the information you will be missing.

## Monday, April 23

11th graders - you will:

- Be excused from SVCTE
- Attend your Andrew Hill Period 1-4 as scheduled

12th graders - you will:

- Be excused from SVCTE
- Attend your Andrew Hill Period 1-4 as scheduled

## \*\*Turn the page for Tuesday, April 24 schedule\*\*

<sup>\*\*</sup> During Period 5 (10:21-11:17am), please report to the cafeteria.

# Tuesday, April 24

11th graders - you will:

- Test during the testing period
- Attend SVCTE as regularly scheduled
- \*\* During Period 5 (10:21-11:17am), please report to the cafeteria.

12th graders - you will attend SVCTE as regularly scheduled. You will not have Andrew Hill classes.

If you have any questions, please see Ms. Pham in the Counseling Office.